Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would like to know the locations of active fixed Red Light camera locations in Leicester as the information I currently have with the thinksafe speeding group is either outdated or inaccurate. I would like to know if the red light cameras also catches speeders speeding past the limits.

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means and is already in the public domain. 

Fixed red light cameras within the Leicester City boundary are part of a Safety Camera Scheme managed by the Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Road Safety Partnership.  The camera locations are readily available at www.speedorsafety.com    


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

